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Tragic Incident Claims Life of Young Girl 
 
Just after 8 p.m. on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, Visalia PD officers were called to a home in the 
2300 block of West Monte Vista after a report that a child had been attacked by the family's pit bull.  
 
The 4-year-old girl had just finished swimming and was inside the home when the incident occurred. 
Despite immediate medical attention and being transported to the hospital, she sadly passed away 
from her injuries. 
 
An investigation by VPD Violent Crimes Detectives revealed no signs of neglect or criminal 
wrongdoing. This heart-wrenching event is a tragedy, and our thoughts are with the family during this 
incredibly difficult time. 
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